
Ashburnham Board of Health Minutes 

October 6th, 2008 

 

1. The ABOH convened at 6:30 with the following members present: 

Acting chairman, Patrick Durkee, Scott Sibley, Tom Flanagan, and Rick Metcalf of NABOH. 

John McLaughlin arrived at 7:15 

 

2. The Agenda dated October 6th was approved. 

3. The Minutes of the September 8th meeting were approved 

4. Septic Permits approved: 

 

 Richard Laakomen 

 70 Saari Camp Rd. 

 

 Daniel Moriarty 

 1 View Ave. 

 

5. 6:45  

Chris Massman presented a variance request for Mark and Barbara Kolk, 76 Holt Rd. 

Variance: To grant a water offset from five ft. to four ft. 

Voted :approved Unanimously 

 

 

6. 7:00 Robert Goodell; 63 Stodge Meadow, Variance Continuance 

The variance was continued because there was no survey plan. While the plan still was not 

presented to the board it was guaranteed by Mr. Goodell that it would meet if not exceed 

the requirements. He asked if we could vote on the variances pending the receipt of the 

plan. In any case he still needs a variance approval from the state. 

Voted: approved unanimously 

 

7. 7:15 Kerry Clark: Dept. of Public Health- Cancelled 

 

8. 7:30 Mike and Deb McGeeney: 14 Hardy Road-Stable variance-No Show 

 

 

9. 7:45 Jeffery Blake; 11Log Cabin Rd., Variances  

Chris Massman presented the variance request. 

Variances: 

1. To save an existing stone wall an increase to 120ft. from 100 ft. D-Box to Septic Tank 

2. To allow a leaching area in an adjacent lot owned by the client 

*see attached green cards 

Voted: approved unanimously 

 

The ABOH adjourned at 8:15 

 

Submitted by Tom Flanagan 

Acting Secretary, ABOH 

        


